












































This is an English language translation of the original Slovak language document. 

Non-Audit Services 

We did not provide the Bank with any prohibited non-audit services referred to in Article 5 (1) of Regulation (EU) 
No 537/2014 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 16 April 2014 on specific requirements regarding 
the statutory audit of public-interest entities and remained independent of the Bank when conducting the audit. 

Other than statutory audit services and services disclosed in the annual report or financial statements, we 
provided no other services to the Bank.  

 

Bratislava, 17 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Mgr. Renáta Ihringová, FCCA 

Responsible Auditor 
Licence SKAu No. 881 

 
On behalf of 
Deloitte Audit s.r.o.  
Licence SKAu No. 014 




























































































































































